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Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices.

Qur future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays
of each month. One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted
at the entrance to the back fover soon after the start of morning worship
service at 11 a.m. You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.
Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in
classroomtt 10.

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s.
There is a doorbell at each entrance should you be running late or need
back in the sanctuary after the commencement of service.

A special THANK YOU to the youth of our Church in hosting last
night’s dinner and movie, and to the adults who helped oversee it.
We are blessed to see so many youth actively working for the Lord.
Pray that the Lord is glorified through efforts such as this and those
that work to make them possible to be blessed for their good work
for Jesus. Don’t forget to express your appreciation to these young
people for their efforts. Not just for last night, but for being involved
in the things they should be and not involved in what they shouldn’t.

Bro. David Epps is scheduled to be with us tonight. Be certain to be
back with us at 6:00 p.m. Bro. David is a unique preacher who does
mission work within the prison system.

We are asking everyone to begin praying for our spring meeting
which will begin on our 24 Anniversary service, March 18" and
continue through March 21%. Bro. Gary Shock is scheduled to be
with us once again.

If you have not yet downloaded the Church App to vour phone, we
encourage you to do so.

The ladies will need help in coordinating the anniversary meal on
March 18™ A sign up sheet is located in the back foyer. We will also
need 3 — 4 volunteers to get help during that morning’s service at the
Fellowship Hall. If vou can help, please see Sis. Candy.

We remind everyone to be a witness for the Lord. Utilize the inserts
weekly and use your access to the different type of social media
venues to reach out consistently to those in the circle of your life.

Our annual Easter Egg Hunt will be Saturday, March 31% at 2:00
p.m. Sis. Amber will need help with this event. Please see her if you
can help out.

Remember: The tithe belongs unto the Lord. Everyone should read
Malachi 3:8-9 and II Cor. 9:6-7. We remind everyone that our
Sunday School offerings are what we use to support our
mussionaries. If you do not attend Sunday School, there is a slot in
the wooden box in the back foyer for missions, or you can place your
support in an envelope and mark it for missions and simply drop in
the offering plate. 100% of the money given to Missions goes out to
our missionaries.

How long has it been since you went into your prayer closet and
spent some time alone with the Lord?

Be a witness for the Lord each day and every day. Bring someone to
Church with your next Sunday. Introduce them to Jesus. No one has
ever regretted meeting Him.

Join us in Sunday School next Sunday if you are not attending. The
study of God’s Word and the fellowship of the different classes is
extremely valuable and needed in ones growth as a child of God.

Lets” worship the Lord today, it is His day.
Make a joyful noise.
Let everything that has breath, praise the Iord!

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Tina and Sis. Chloe
Next week’s nursery worker: Sis. Michelle and Sis. Raven



